
We welcome all visitors 

attending the Baker City 

Bronc and Bull Riding 

and Miner’s Jubilee 

Events.  We hope you 

enjoy your stay. 

  
 
 
 
 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. 
in the Parish Hall.  All men of the parish are welcome to attend.  

The next Meeting will be July 20, 2017. 
 
The Knights are collecting all beverage cans and 
bottles as a fundraiser for their projects.  If you have 
any that they can come and get, please call Troy 
Stewart at (541) 519-4696 to schedule a pick-up. 
 

There will be no breakfasts for the months of June—August. 

 

to parishioner 

Tommy 

Huntington on 

winning Gold in the 200 MM Dash 

and Bronze in the 100 MM Dash at 

the 2017 Summer Games. 

There will be no Bingo for the 
months of June, July, and 
August.  See you next fall. 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Summer Youth Camps:  WALKING 
WITH GOD 2017 
Grades 4-6: July 20-23 
Cynthia Norton will be chaperoning 

a group to the Retreat Center for 

the Grades 4-6 session, if you have a child that would 

like to attend this session please contact Cynthia 

Norton at 541-523-5652  or the Parish Office at 541-

523-4521. 

 

 

It is a reality!!!  Thanks to a very 

generous donor, we now have enough 

money to go forward on buying the 

dishwasher.   We will be installing it this 

summer.  Prior to installation we will be doing a major 

clean-up of the kitchen.  Volunteers needed! 

 There will no coffee hour for July & August during our 

Summer Break.  We will return to having coffee hour in 

September at the Parish Picnic. 

July Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6:   
Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

We would like 

to welcome the 

St. Francis 

Academy 

Graduating 

Classes of 

1965—1968 in attendance today. 

Rachel Pregnancy Center says 
“THANK YOU” for your 
participation in the Rachel Center 
baby-bottle fundraiser between 
Mother’s Day and Father’s Day.  
Without your prayers and your 

financial support, Rachel Center would not be able to 
effectively minister to those facing a crisis pregnancy 
and other family challenges. Rachel Center also provides 
holistic emotional and spiritual support by sharing the 
unconditional love of Jesus Christ.  
 
The Baker City area is truly blessed to have Rachel 
Center that meets essential needs of children and 
families.  Thank you, and God bless you!  


